
I saw you were taking comments about Centennial Airport flight paths.  The last time Centennial 
changed flight paths, they rerouted the planes east over Parker Road at Cherry Creek Reservoir.  
That put the planes right over Smoky Hill HS, Laredo MS and Indian Ridge Elementary School.  
That was unacceptable when it happened the first time and it is still unacceptable. 
  
Thanks for taking my comment. 
Dennis Wolfard 


